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31 January 1964

Honorable Henry M. Jackson

Chairman, Subcommittee on National
Security Staffing and Operations

Committee on Government Operations

United States Senate

Washington, D. C.

Dear Scoop:

I want to thank you for your letter of 27 January 1964
enclosing the staff report of the "Administration of National
Security -~ The Secretary of State." You were right in saying
I would find this of special interest. I think the staff of the
Subcommittee has been doing an extremely fine job in their
staff studies and this most recent one is one of the best
exampleas,

Let me also thank you for sending this Study to the
Director who at present is still[ | I shall bring this STAT
Study to his attention upon his return.

Sincerely,

SIGNED

John S. Warner
Legislative Counsel
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